
Alberto Gonzales 
U.S. Attorney General 
950 Pennsylvania Ave NW 
Washington DC 20530-0001 
Ph: 202-353-1555 
Fax: 202-307-6777 
E-mail: askdoj@usdoj.gov 
 
To: 
Alberto Gonzales 
Attorney General of the United States of America 
 
On August 9, 2005, the Eleventh Circuit Court of Appeals in 
Atlanta declared null and void the decision passed in Miami 
which had condemned Gerardo Hernández Nordelo, René González 
Sehwerert, Ramón Labañino Salazar, Antonio Guerrero Rodríguez 
and Fernando González Llort for infiltrating the extremist Cuban 
American groups in the south of Florida in order to obtain 
information about terrorist activities directed against Cuba. 
Their prison sentences had already been declared illegal by the 
Working Group on Arbitrary Detentions of the Human Rights 
Commission of the United Nations. 
 
For the past seven years, these five young men have been held in 
maximum security prisons; they have been held incommunicado in 
isolated cells for long periods of time and two of them have 
been denied the right to receive family visits. 
 
At this present time, considering the nullification of the 
sentence, nothing justifies their incarceration. This arbitrary 
situation is an insult to every justice loving citizen and is 
extremely painful for them and their families. It cannot be 
allowed to continue. As a responsible member of our society I 
must demand their immediate liberation. 
 
Please contact me about your efforts to correct this injustice. 
 
Signed, 



Dr. Condoleezza Rice 
Secretary of State 
U.S. Dept. of State 
2201 C Street NW 
Washington, DC 20520 
Ph: 202-647-5291 
Fax: (202) 647-2283 
 
To: 
Dr. Condoleezza Rice 
Secretary of State 
U.S. Dept. of State 
 
On August 9, 2005, the Eleventh Circuit Court of Appeals in 
Atlanta declared null and void the decision passed in Miami 
which had condemned Gerardo Hernández Nordelo, René González 
Sehwerert, Ramón Labañino Salazar, Antonio Guerrero Rodríguez 
and Fernando González Llort for infiltrating the extremist Cuban 
American groups in the south of Florida in order to obtain 
information about terrorist activities directed against Cuba. 
Their prison sentences had already been declared illegal by the 
Working Group on Arbitrary Detentions of the Human Rights 
Commission of the United Nations. 
 
For the past seven years, these five young men have been held in 
maximum security prisons; they have been held incommunicado in 
isolated cells for long periods of time and two of them have 
been denied the right to receive family visits. 
 
At this present time, considering the nullification of the 
sentence, nothing justifies their incarceration. This arbitrary 
situation is an insult to every justice loving citizen and is 
extremely painful for them and their families. It cannot be 
allowed to continue. As a responsible member of our society I 
must demand their immediate liberation. 
 
Please contact me about your efforts to correct this injustice. 
 
Signed, 


